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Common th Edison · 
One First Nan .. ::i( Plaza. Chicago, Illinois 
Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767 
Chicago, Illinois 60690 

"' . .. ·: 

Mr. J. F. O'Leary, Director 
Directorate of Licensi-fig 
Office of Regulation 
U. s. Atomic Energy Commission 
Washington, D. C. 2054-5 

Rszulatory : 

July 15, 1974-

Subject: Dresden Station Units 2 and 3 - Revision to 
Modificatio 3-1 to the Safety Analysis Report, 
AEC Dkt 0-23 and· 50-24-9 

Dear Mr. O'Leary: 

The subject Modification was submitted to you March 1, 1973. 
The commitment made in the Modi~ication to prepare Dresden and Quad­
Cities Station procedures ·required by Regulatory Guide 1.33 has been 
completed, and the new procedures will be implemented by October 1974-. 
In accordance with Modification 73-1, the existing station procedures 
are being reviewed for conformance to the requirements, recommendations, 
and guidelines o.f ANSI Nl8.7 (formerly ANS 3.2) by March 1, 1975. It 
has become apparent during this review that revisio~f station proce­
dures. to meet the requirements of ANSI Nl8. 7 will not be completed by .. 
March 1, 1975. · This is an ambitious task requiring several more man-years 
of effort to complete. The schedule for implementing procedures to 
comply with ANSI NlB.7 will be extended until March 1, 1976. 

Three (3) signed. originals. and 37 copies of this s.ubmi ttal 
are provided. 

Very truly yours, 

~- ·~011 £. c+i· 
~Lee, Jr. ·~ 

Vice-President 
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